
 
The 53rd Anniversary of the Royal Bestowal of Mahidol University’s Name and the
134th Anniversary of Mahidol University Ceremony 

March 2, 2022 
 
On Wednesday, March 2, 2022, Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, MUPY’s Dean, Asst. Prof. Dr. Brompoj
Prutthiwanasan, the Deputy Dean for Graduate Studies, along with Ms. Surunchana Kaewsatit, Head of
the Division of Graduate and Post-graduate Studies, participated in the 53rd Anniversary of the
Royal Bestowal of Mahidol University’s Name and the 134th Anniversary of Mahidol University Ceremony
organized at Prince Mahidol Hall, Salaya Campus to celebrate one of the most important days of
Mahidol University. 

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3096


